
The Chairman EBE, Eng. Dr. A. N. Gitau met with  Fellows Program Coordinator, Sanergy 
 Ms. Meagan McKee  on 9th October, 2014 at Main Campus.  During the meeting some of the areas 
discussed were internship to EBE graduates and attachament to EBE undergraduate  continuing 
students.  Sanergy builds healthy, prosperous communities by making hygienic sanitation 
affordable and accessible throughout Africa's informal settlements. Also present were Chief 
Technologist EBE, Mr. G. E. Chweya and Former Undergraduate  Student EBE, Mr. Rutto. The 
Department of EBE is in the process of entering to MOU/MOA 

 


